
 
 
 
 
 

(Legal Notice) 
 

VILLAGE OF FONTANA ON GENEVA LAKE 
Walworth County, WI 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

for 
CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT APPLICATION 

before 
VILLAGE OF FONTANA PLAN COMMISSION 

Thursday, December 27, 2012 
5:00 pm 

 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be held on Thursday, December 27, 

2012 beginning at 5:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, before the Plan 
Commission in the Fontana Village Hall located at 175 Valley View Drive. This hearing will be 
conducted for the purpose of hearing all interested participants concerning Conditional Use 
Permit Applications filed by the Abbey Resort, 269 Fontana Boulevard, Fontana, WI, 53125, to 
authorize the replacement of monument signs and the use of vinyl siding for an exterior 
renovation plan in the Resort Business District. Copies of the application and all relevant 
information are on file at the Fontana Village Hall and available for public inspection during 
regular office hours from 8:00 am to 4:00 pm Monday through Friday. 
 
Submitted by: 
Dennis L. Martin 
Village Clerk 
villageclerk@villageoffontana.com 
 
_________________ 
 
Class II Legal Publication 
Publish 12/6/12 and 12/13/12 Lake Geneva Regional News 


